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From: Willoughby Residents Association <willoughby.residents.assn@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 4:32 PM

To: Suzanne Little; Wendy Bauer; Corene Quin

Subject: Willoughby Residents Association

Sirs:

We would respectfully ask that the Willoughby Residents Association be put on the list to receive early
notification of development permit applications in the Willoughby area of Langley Township, so that we are
afforded reasonable time to review and discuss these applications prior to their presentation at Council.

As per discussion between Mr. Robert Knall of Development Services, TOL, and the BFCA, we understand
this request will have to be approved by Council and that we should forward this request to you in your roll as
Municipal Clerk.

Our mailing address is:

Willoughby Residents Association

PO Box 30512

Burnaby, BC V5C 6J5

Thanking you for your assistance in this matter, we remain,

Yours truly,

Cynthia Hamilton
President, WRA

Respectfully sent from:

Willoughby Residents Association
www.willoughbyresidents.org
604.888.6606

Please add your name to our member /mailing list at: http://cepurl.com/cqDLjz
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